
As we begin 2024,  I  take this opportunity to wish a l l  our stakeholders a wonderful  New Year
ahead.  May we continue to develop partnerships ,  partake in robust engagements ,  and str ive to
achieve our intended goals .
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2024 - Embracing new partnerships and overcoming challenges

Message from the
SAHPRA CEO

I  want to thank you for being part  of  this journey with the South Afr ican Health Products
Regulatory Authority (SAHPRA) as we t i re lessly work towards protecting the health and wel l-
being of  South Afr icans.  Your partnerships ,  insight ,  and continued support a l lows SAHPRA to
del iver on its mandate of  ensuring access to health products that meet the requisite standards
of qual ity ,  safety ,  and eff icacy,  thereby ensuring that the South Afr ican publ ic is  a lways safe .  

In  2023,  we began new partnerships with other Afr ican National  Regulatory Authorit ies (NRAs) to
further enhance capacity bui lding and relat ionship bui lding across the continent .  We
understand the value in these partnerships ,  and we are determined to continue on this
trajectory so that the Regulator is  steadfast and cognisant of  i ts  v is ion of  being an agi le and
responsive Afr ican health products regulator that is  g lobal ly recognised as an enabler of  access
to safe ,  effective and qual ity health products in South Afr ica.

As we navigate the paths of  innovation,  capacity bui lding ,  overcoming chal lenges to overal l
growth,  I  wi l l  try my best to keep you informed on key areas of  development during the year .
This includes,  but is  not l imited to ,  l icensing requirements a l igned with the B-BBEE Act ,  working
toward ISO accreditat ion,  strengthening our regulatory processes to advance our efforts of
attaining matur ity level  three (ML3) for  medicines,  and to attract and retain top talent as the
entity grows in stature.

As we continue to embrace digit isat ion,  we intend to accelerate our projects we commenced
with in 2023 as wel l  as in it iate further digita l  ref inements.  

Once again ,  I  take this opportunity to wish you wel l  in  your endeavours in the new year and
thank you for being a part  of  the SAHPRA machinery as we embark on further growth and
development in 2024.

I  ref lect on the words by famous boxer ,  Muhammad Al i ,  

“Don’t  count the days,  make the days count .”

Let us al l  take one day at a t ime in working towards our goals.  I  welcome and encourage you to
continue your journey with SAHPRA as we aspire to l ive our mission and vision in reaching
greater heights.

SAHPRA continues to keep the health and wel l-being of  South Afr icans top of  mind as we
provide safety a lerts ,  latest information on medicine recal ls  to awareness of  counterfeit
medicines in the country .


